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PROFIT WARNING

This announcement is made by the Company pursoaRule 13.09 of the Listing
Rules.

The Board wishes to inform the shareholders of@Gbepany and potential investars
that the Group is expected to record a substant@ier profit for the financial year
ended 31 December 2011, as compared to the pephirted for the last financial year
ended 31 December 2010. The expected substantaligr profit for the Group i
attributable to the decrease in sales, the appi@tiaf the Renminbi Yuan, th
increase in raw material prices and the increasgatutory minimum wages in the
People’s Republic of China.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.

This announcement is made by Kader Holdings Compamyted (the “Company”
and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”yquant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules
Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stoclcliange of Hong Kong Limited
(the “Listing Rules”).

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the Compamyshes to inform the
shareholders of the Company and potential investwas the Group is expected to
record a substantially lower profit for the finaamicyear ended 31 December 2011, as
compared to the profit reported for the last finahgear ended 31 December 2010.
The expected substantially lower profit for the Gyas attributable to the decrease in
sales, the appreciation of the Renminbi Yuan, tleeeiase in raw material prices and
the increase in statutory minimum wages in the R&pRepublic of China.



This profit warning announcement is only based be €Company’s preliminary

review of the management accounts of the Grouptlier financial year ended

31 December 2011, the audit of which is currending conducted by the Company’s
independent auditors.

The annual results announcement of the Companythierfinancial year ended
31 December 2011 is expected to be announced byetde of March 2012.
Shareholders of the Company and potential investogsadvised to read the annual
results announcement of the Company when it isighuddl.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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